
 

 

BWRL/2021-22/SE/Clarification/01                      Date: 06th January, 2022 
 
    To, 

BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001 
BSE Scrip Code – 539799   

 
    Kind Attention: Mr. Vipul Khedekar 
 

Dear Sir, 
 

Subject: Reply to the Clarification sought by the Stock Exchange with reference to the significant 
movement in the price of the security of the Company. 

Reference: BSE E-Mail Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NP/ 2021-2022 / 1161 dated 06th January, 2022. 

In context to the aforesaid subject and in response to your e-mail dated 06th January, 2022 seeking 
clarification from the Company regarding significant movement in the price of the security across 
exchanges, we hereby confirm that there are no such material information/ disclosure which are of 
price-sensitive and which may result in spurt in the price and volume of the Company’s share which 
the Company has failed to disclose to the Stock Exchanges in recent past.  

The Company has been diligently disclosing all the material information to various stakeholders 
and have been duly complying with Regulation 30 of SEBl (Listing Obligation and Disclosure 
Requirement) Regulation 2015, in past and confirm to disclose any material information required to 
be disclosed as and when it is required.  

Therefore, whatever the price movement of the Company shares in the exchanges is purely market 
driven and could be a result of good performance and positive financial results of the Company.  

Kindly take the same on records. 

For Bharat Wire Ropes Limited 

 
 
  
Govinda Soni 
Company Secretary and Compliance officer 
Memb. No.: A38908 
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